September 1, 2023

Dear Supporter,

We are reaching out to you regarding a special opportunity to support
youth singers in our community! This campaign is called the 30 for 30
Dynamic Fundraiser and it marks the 30th Anniversary of The
Lakeshore Youth Chorale.

For the past thirty years, Lakeshore Chorale, Inc. has been

presenting quality performances by Sheboygan area youth! Each season, the
students are introduced to significant choral literature and with each concert
the singers get to show their growth as artists.

The sense of community that is found in music-making is not one that is easily matched. Please consider
donating today to keep this choral tradition alive for youth in Sheboygan.

In celebration of Lakeshore Youth Chorale’s 30th year, you can show your support for our young singers by
donating in $30 increments. The amount donated correlates with a musical dynamic (volume of music). The
more you donate, the louder it gets!

- $30 Pianissimo (very quiet)
- $60 Piano (quiet)

- $90 Forte (loud)

- $120 Fortissimo (very loud)

Which level of sound will YOU be for our 30th season?

Steps to donate online at www.lakeshorechorale.org
1) Click ‘Donate’ in upper right hand corner
2) Once on the PayPal page, click the ‘Donate’ button
3) Enter your donation amount and click ‘Next’
4) Finally, follow the form until you've gotten your confirmation

Or you can send your donation to us! PO Box 36, Sheboygan Falls, Wl 53085
Thank you for considering to support The Lakeshore Youth Chorale!

With gratitude,

The Lakeshore Youth Chorale 30th Anniversary Committee

Angela Bougher, Heather Hammond, Seth Gillis, Carrie Zempel, Amy Wilsnack, Ginger Diemel, Aaron Frye
and Kayla Becker



